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From: City Of Wolverhampton Council <noreplyweb@wolverhampton.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 August 2023 14:10
To: Licensing
Subject: Public Notice Objection received

Your details 

Name 

Customer name 
 

Address 

Customer address 
 

 
 

Contact 

 
 

 
 

 

Premises details 

Name/Address of premises 
Pheasant Inn 
Wood End Road  
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV111YQ 

Objection details 

Reason for objection 
Prevention of public nuisance 
 
Further details 
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I live near to the pheasant inn and this is one of the local pubs that actually bothers with the community and all 
occasions from Halloween to Christmas and even during the six weeks holidays for the children even the island has 
become a big thing for local residents and any special event is looked forward to by all just to see what the owners 
have in store for us. It is a friendly pub run by the best owners very friendly and approachable. They have turned this 
pub around and the pub has a much nicer reputation than it’s ever had.. Save this pub such a shame for this it is not 
a public nuisance at all.. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  


